Co-Editor Search, Transportation Journal
APICS is seeking a Co-Editor for the Transportation Journal.  Terms of service and qualifications are described below. Applicants should provide a current vita and short proposal describing their vision for the journal and the ability of their institution to support the editorship.  Those interested in applying should contact Dr. Mike Ogle, Sr. Director of Academics & Research, APICS, at mogle@apics.org or Dr. Yoshinori Suzuki, Co-Editor, Transportation Journal, at ysuzuki@iastate.edu to receive more detailed information about the editorial responsibilities. Proposals and queries should be sent to Dr. Mike Ogle.  For full consideration, applicants should submit their materials by August 1, 2018.
Term of Office 
The incoming co-editor will serve for six years beginning October 1, 2018.  The first three months (October – December 2018) will be used as the transition period, where the new co-editor will be working closely with, and getting help from, the departing co-editor, Dr. Mary Holcomb.
Qualifications
Co-editors are full-time, senior faculty members at schools accredited by the American Assembly of Collegiate Schools of Business, who (a) have established reputations in the overall field of transportation, logistics, and supply chain management, (b) are members in good standing of the APICS, and (c) possess the time, motivation, integrity, and administrative and inter-personal relations skills required for effective and timely execution of all duties of the position. Preference for a co-editor will be given to a faculty member with expertise in empirical research.

It is desirable that the school at which the Co-Editor is a faculty member provide the necessary administrative support services for the Co-Editor.  In addition, the school is expected to support travel of the Co-Editor to visit the journal publisher as needed and professional meetings involving Transportation Journal-related activities. 
